
Greetings to all the elders and members in the Church. Hope and pray that you are 

keeping well with good health. You and all the members are very much in our prayers. 

By the grace of God, we all are doing good and the work of our Lord is prospering well. 

Thanks for your prayers and continues support for the work which I am doing. And I also 

thank you for sending the support for the coming months, Once i receive sure i will let you 

know. The local church is increasing in faith and number, On the 15th of August we conducted 

bible class for the youth in our  Church 22 attended the class. 

 

Apart from my regular work with the local Church, On 10th and 11th of August, I have 

traveled to Mumbai along with my family and preached in 3 congregations. On Sunday evening 

we had a preachers meeting and discussed the upcoming meetings in January 2020.[ 7 ] 

Preachers attended a meeting. The brothers in Mumbai City are doing great work for the Lord. 

On 27th traveled to a village called Kasaram and preached in a thanksgiving meeting. 

On the 1st of September, one member was baptized and added to the local Church at 

Siripuram. Brother Pochaiah is doing good work with this Church. 

 

I once again thank each one of you for your prayers and support. 

 

Thankfully, 

Y.Surender.  

   


